
 

Mt. Yakedake Trail to Be Closed in Winter 
 

 

The bridge on the Mt. Yakedake trail will be removed during 

the winter season in order to avoid damage from winter 

freezing and early spring avalanches. It will be replaced in the 

following spring. During this period, the trail will be closed. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding. 

 

Details: 
 

1. Affected Trail Section (no detour available): 

Mt. Yakedake trail from the Kamikochi trailhead 

to Yakedake Hut 

 

2. Period of Trail Closure: 

October 22 to mid-May 
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